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23rd April 2015 

Dear Parents,

Uniform Policy Changes

Over the last few weeks we have sought feedback regarding the proposal that our Uniform Policy is changed and children in Prep and Grade 1 wear the sports uniform each day as their only uniform. The feedback received from parents has clearly supported this proposal, with all forms returned voting yes to the change. This means that from now on, children in Prep and Grade 1 may wear the sports uniform each day. The formal uniform may still be worn, but it will not be required until Grade 2.

To enable a period of changeover, children in Prep and Grade 1 in 2015 and 2016 and Grade 1 in 2017 may wear either uniform, except on sports days and photo days when the sports uniform will be required. Kinder children starting in 2016 will only require the sports uniform until Grade 2. 

We have updated the Uniform Policy and a copy has been sent home for your information. Can we please remind parents of the following uniform requirements.

· A raincoat or puffer jacket is optional (Navy or black colour please) and can be worn outside for extra warmth (not to be worn inside) during play times and on the way to or from school.

· Students are permitted to wear gold or silver sleepers or studs (only one in each ear).  Earrings should not be ‘fashion’ patterns or shapes.

· Rats tails, mo-hawks or patterns shaved into the side of the hair are not permitted.

· Hair should remain a natural colour (not dyed).

· Nail polish is not to be worn with school uniform.

Yours Sincerely,

Fran Bearman
Acting Principal
